
IRB and Class Assignments 
 

Quincy University instructors who assign projects in which students will 
be conducting research or gathering data are asked to submit the 
assignment to the IRB committee. Please include any instructions to 
students regarding the way in which anonymity will be maintained or 
measures taken to ensure confidentiality of participants. The 
assignment only needs to be submitted once, even if it is assigned every 
semester or on a yearly basis. If the assignment changes substantially it 
should be resubmitted as a new assignment. 
 
These class assignments will be kept on file. Taking the time to submit 
to the IRB committee serves as protection for both faculty and students. 


